
 

  

 

TRAFFIC DISRUPTION 
ALERT 

 
 

June 22, 2023 
      

Single Lane Traffic on Hammond Bay Road while Survey Work Conducted 

A contractor working on behalf of the Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will be surveying the south end 
of Hammond Bay Road over the next three weeks. The surveying will be done from June 26 to June 29, 
July 4 to 6 and July 11 to 13. Single-lane alternating traffic will be available during these surveying periods, 
with priority access given to transit. Please refer to the accompanying map for the section of Hammond 
Bay Road that will be affected. 
 
For your safety and the safety others, please be alert to activity on the roadway and obey traffic control 
personnel and posted signs. We appreciate your patience. 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 

 Gerald St. Pierre, Project Engineer  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-6560 
 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
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